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Important Information 
 

2022-2023 Influenza Vaccine Shipment Update 
 
 

Dear VFC Providers, 

Influenza vaccines are arriving at the CDC distribution center and are being shipped to providers who 

completed the seasonal pre-book in FL SHOTS. Providers were only able to pre-book the number of 0.5mL 

doses they needed. The specific brand of vaccine that is shipped is determined by what is available at the 

CDC distribution center. The following pediatric vaccines will be available this year: 

Brand Manufacturer NDC Presentation Indication 

FluLaval-Quad GSK 19515-0808-52 10 pack 0.5mL 

single dose syringe 

6 months + 

Fluarix-Quad GSK 58160-0890-52 10 pack 0.5mL 

single dose syringe 

6 months + 

FluMist-Quad AstraZeneca 66019-0309-10 10 pack 0.2mL 

single dose sprayer 

2-49 years 

Fluzone-Quad Sanofi 49281-0422-50 10 pack 0.5mL 

single dose syringe 

6 months + 

Flucelvax-Quad Seqirus 70461-0322-03 10 pack 0.5mL 

single dose syringe 

6 months + 

 

Please Note: Pre-book is now closed. If you did not pre-book, you may contact the VFC Program at 

FloridaVFC@flhealth.gov to request doses be placed in pre-book for you. Please include your VFC PIN. Flu 

vaccine orders will not be available for ordering in Florida SHOTS, but the order status can be tracked on your 

Order Requests page.  

The VFC Program will continue to ship providers up to 50% of their pre-book request as the vaccine becomes 

available. Once all providers have received half of their pre-book flu vaccines, the remaining vaccine doses 

should be requested through Florida SHOTS by using the Order Requests page.  At that time, those providers 

who did not pre-book may request flu vaccines. 
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Contact the VFC Program via email at FloridaVFC@flhealth.gov or via phone at 1-877-888-7468, option 1, 
Monday through Friday, 8:00am to 5:00pm, Eastern time. 
 
General VFC Program information and forms can be found on our website at 

http://www.floridahealth.gov/programs-and-services/immunization/vaccines-for-children/index.html. 

Tip of the Day 

Did you know that the Atlantic hurricane season is typically busiest from August to early October? 

Some of the most powerful and destructive hurricanes have occurred during this time. Make sure that 

your Emergency Plans include where your vaccines will be stored if they need to be moved out of 

harm’s way. 

*Blast Communication 9/16/2022* 
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